“Host the Shepherd on the Search”
Finding Christ in Christmas!! 
The Shepherd on the Search Activity Set is a fun family tradition that celebrates the Birth of Christ. Thousands of years ago an angel appeared to shepherds keeping watch over their flock and brought them good news of great joy, today a Saviour who is Messiah the Lord, was born for you in the city of David. The Shepherds’ journey begins anew this Christmas season with our very own Shepherd finding his way to the manger.  
The “Shepherd on the Search” will leave our church on the first Sunday in Advent and will return during our Family Service on Christmas Eve. 

If you would like to host “The Shepherd on the Search” in your home, add your name to the sign-up sheet which is posted on the bulletin board in the porch. This project brings the true meaning of Christmas to homes. 
Your commitment: Welcome the “Shepherd on the Search” into your home (delivered by the person who hosted him before you), enjoy as a family, deliver the “Shepherd on the Search” to the next family on the list on the day they are scheduled. Enjoy the materials, talk about the Shepherds journey, write a journal entry, keep a small token from the bag for you and your family. 
